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15th September 2023 
 
Dear Parents, Carers and Students,  

The Albion Academy Open Evening - Thursday 21st September 2023  

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to inform you that we will have a slightly earlier school 
closure time next Thursday 21st September. This is in order to prepare for our Open Evening event 
which runs from 4pm until 7pm at the Academy. We encourage you to attend the event if you have 
a child in Year 5 or Year 6 and are considering your secondary school choice for September 2024. 

Therefore, on this day, Years 7, 8, 9 and 10 will finish school at 12:30pm. Grab bags will be provided 
for students entitled to a Free School Meal as they leave the site.  

Year 11 will remain in school until 1:30pm to take part in a Maths masterclass led by our Maths 
team. Grab bags will be provided for Year 11 students entitled to a Free School Meal as they leave 
the site.  

Attendance is compulsory for all students on this day, lessons will be running as normal until closing 
time. School day timings are also unaffected on Friday 22nd September with students expected to be 
on site for 8:25am until 3:00pm. Attendance is also compulsory on Friday 22nd September.  

 

Thank you for your support.  

Mathew Rogers  

 

Principal  

 


